
To Whom It May Concern, 

Last night I went to the public meeting at Nyora that was convened by South Gippsland Shire Council 
regarding the Loch Nyora Poowong Sewerage Scheme. 

The meeting was attended by about 80 residents, all of whom support the building of the sewerage 
scheme without further delay. 

I am prepared to pay a water rate increase of 2% above CPI in order for the scheme to proceed. 

The health of the communities in the three towns will remain high risk if the scheme does not go 
ahead. 

Kind regards, 

 

Howard J Booth 


